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Meeting called to order by President Randy Montgomery 

at 7:10 pm. 6 members were present.  

 

Treasurer’s report was given. 

 

Randy  requested that a Christmas Party flyer be sent out 

to members. Kurt Massar to do that. 

 

We decided to have a booth at our swap shop to promote 

the club. Will probably be in the main hallway. We will 

need a volunteer to be at the booth to answer questions. 

 

Our mower will likely need a valve repair job before 

spring. Randy to check into getting this done. 

 

Dave Lees agreed to order some receivers for prizes at our 

Christmas party. Thanks Dave. 

 

It was suggested that we look into placing a promotional 

add in the news paper. Kurt Massar to look into that. 

 

It was discussed to replace the Jetway sign out by the 

road. Kurt Massar will work on a new design and check 

on pricing to have the sign made. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 
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    DECEMBER 2016 

President’s  Corner 

Club Officers Next Meeting 

 
Tuesday December 13th , 2016 at              

Maplewood Career Ctr. Room “A”    

Monthly Raffle 

 December raffle will be at our 

Christmas Party 

 

Upcoming Events 

Hello and a great big HoHoHo to all of you Thunderbirds. Christmas Party is TODAY, Tuesday the 13TH at 7:00pm at Maplewood Career 

Center. We will be in conference room A. We have a lot of prizes to give away, and once again Guido's will be catering the food. And of 

course we will have your favorite crash video's playing. Hope to see you all there. 

Until next time, Randy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, December 13
th

 – Club meeting and 

Christmas Party at Maplewood Career Center. 

There are no other events planned at this time. 

 
Please Support our Sponsors 

Meeting Minutes-November Meeeting

 
 Meeting Minutes-August Meeeting 

Monthly raffle – The December raffle will be at our 

Christmas party. 

 

As in the past our December meeting will be our 

Christmas Party. We will be in conference room “A” at 

Maplewood Career Ctr. Please bring a dish to pass or a 

desert. Guido’s will once again be providing the pizza 

and chicken. We have lots of prizes to give away so 

come out and have a good time. 

 

Items of Interest 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any suggestions on how to make your 

club or this newsletter better, please contact Kurt 

Massar at kmassar@ravennathunderbirds.com or 

any other of your club officers. 
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